
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Campbellsville University Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) 

project in Fiscal Year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Campbellsville University, located at 1 

University Drive, Campbellsville, KY 42178.   

The funding would be used to update wireless networks, security cameras, and access points and 

controls on Campbellsville University’s main campus location. This project would increase 

campus security and access for students, faculty, and staff and promote campus modernization 

and student retention.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

         
James Comer 

Member of Congress 


